
  EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION 
CHAPTER 1098  

SHAWNEE, OKLAHOMA 
 

The Shawnee, OK, EAA Chapter 1098 is an official chapter of the EAA, Wittman Airfield, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 
54903-3089.  Phone (414) 426-4800.  Chapter 1098 was organized to promote aviation in the community, provide 
camaraderie, sharing of aeronautical knowledge and skills among those with interest in grassroots aviation and 
who share the objectives of the EAA.  Chapter dues are $20.00 per year, payable on January 1. Normally our 
meetings are held on the fourth Sunday of the month at 2:30 PM in the Aviation Vo-Tech Building, Northeast 
corner of the Shawnee Airport, Shawnee, OK. Time, date and place is subject to change.  Please check your 

newsletter for current meeting information. 

 
Chapter Website: EAA1098.org 

 
Facebook: EAA Chapter 1098 

 
Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation- and member-related information and 
suggestions to the newsletter editor. 
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Again, there will be no meeting for Chapter 1098 this month. Gary spoke with the Gordon 
Cooper Vo-Tech folks. They indicated that no more than twenty people are allowed at a 
meeting. We will not be meeting until this changes. 
 
If anybody has an idea for an alternative meeting location, let Gary know. 
 

 
 

 
Nominations are still being accepted for the Sundance Flight Academy scholarship. 
Contact Gary Manning if you know someone who would be interested. 
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WANTED – NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

 
After three or so years of sending out newsletters every month, Doug is retiring. So, it’s time for 
one of our Chapter members to step up and take over the 1098 newsletter. 
 
Let Gary know if you are interested. Doug will work with the new Editor to ensure an easy 
transition. 
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Reminder, in case you have not yet reviewed the bylaw changes: 
 
Whenever the next meeting happens, we will be voting on updated Chapter Bylaws, which 
haven’t been addressed in years. 
 
This was motivated by the EAA Bootcamp activity that Gary and company attended. 
 
The updated bylaws are based on the EAA template found HERE. 
 
Thanks to our web site editor, David Best, for getting these on the Chapter web site. You can 
find the original and updated bylaw documents on the Chapter web site, BYLAWS link on the 
left. 
 
Please take time during quarantine to review the old versus new bylaws so that we can vote for 
approval at the next meeting, whenever that will be. 
 
  

https://www.eaa.org/~/media/files/eaa/chapters/resources/bylaws-guidelines-and-template.pdf
https://chapters.eaa.org/EAA1098
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VMC CLUB 

 
No quiz this month  
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OTHER INFO 

 
The B-17, Aluminum Overcast, visit to Sundance has been canceled for this year. 
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Sadly, Ozzie’s Diner at Max Westheimer Airport is closing its doors. 
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CLASSIFIEDS 

 
If you know of a classified that is outdated, or want to submit a new one, please notify the 
newsletter guy. 
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NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Greg Chapman, and he will provide you an application. If you are already, 
a member of EAA National, all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


